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Further to the response to CA-NLH-089, please state when the report on the economic and
technical assessment of Hydro’s mini-hydro generating stations which was completed in 2022

will be filed with the Board.

Given the passage of time since the completion of the technical assessment, Newfoundland and
Labrador Hydro (“Hydro”) will review and update the estimate as required. Hydro plans to file
the updated report on the economic and technical assessment of Hydro’s mini-hydro stations in

the first quarter of 2024.



